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Please support LD 1474
I believe that children and adults should learn about Wabanaki history and the present
day situation in Maine.  Education can reinforce Wabanaki pride and open the eyes of
the majority non-indigenous population of Maine. This is valuable and hopefully will 
encourage empathy and community.


